
 

 
16 September 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 
Choir for Year 2 children from Friday 20 September 

 
Starting on Friday 20 September from 3.15pm to 4.00pm choir for children in Year 2 will take place.  This 
club will be run by Miss Reed.  Over the term, the choir will learn many new songs and work towards a 
range of exciting performances in and out of school.  There will be no charge for attending this club, 
although children will need to be collected promptly at 4.00pm. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this club please complete and return your reply slip promptly to your 
child's class teacher, preferably before Friday.  For children who previously sang in the choir last term whilst 
in Year 1, please also return the reply slip below if your child wishes to continue, so we know who to expect. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher  
 

 
Year 2 Choir Reply Slip:  Please return before Friday 20 September 

 
Choir from 20 September 2019 for children in Year 2 

 
Child’s name:  ………………………………………………………………………..................................... 
 
 
Class:  ………………………….......................................................................... 

 
My child would like to sing in the  choir with Miss Reed  from 20 September 2019 and I will ensure that my 
child is collected promptly at 4pm after each weekly rehearsal. 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 
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